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Professor Joshua Lederberg
Department of Genetics
Stanford University School of Medicine
Stanford University Medical Center
Stanford, California 94305

Dear Professor Lederberg,

Thank you so much for sending me copies
of your extremely perceptive columns. I think your
analysis of how the Soviet computer evaluates our
position in southeast Asia, especially our assump-
tion that the Soviets would like to help us out, was
especially perceptive.

As to liberalism, . , I really do not
know! How about "post-liberal'?

With kind regards,

Zbigniew Brzezinski
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